NALO

101D2 & G21-2
Product Obsolescence Notice

Product: 101D2 and G21-2
Obsolescence Date: September 30th, 2021

Reason for Obsolescence: Due to advancements in technology and the introduction of new,
more efficient models, the 101D2 product line will be discontinued. This decision has been
made to streamline our product offerings and focus on enhancing our latest technologies.

Replacement Product: Although we don’t have a direct replacement for the 101D2/G21-2
we do have offer models in our portfolio which cover most applications. Please feel free to
contact Analox and we can discuss.

Support and Service: Due to the 101D2/G21-2 not having a direct replacement we will be
continuing to offer the 9100-9212-4 O2 sensor on a best-endeavours basis, depending on
availability from our supplier. If a supply issue does arise the O2 sensor will be made
obsolete.

We will not be offering a service and repair option for these models due to this ceasing on
the 29th of September 2023.

We appreciate your understanding and continued support. For further information or
assistance with transitioning to the new models, please feel free to contact Analox.

For your records:

101D2 and G21-2 part numbers no longer available for purchase post 30/09/2021:

Part number Description

SA1J01BGXXN861 ANALOX 101D2 ONLY: NO CELL NO FLOW ADAPTOR

SAEP101D2 ANALOX 101D2: INSTRUMENT
SA1R01G212 G21-2: PORTABLE O2 UNIT DUAL RANGE
SA1J01BG70N861 Analox 101D2 02: Battery 9212
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